-----Original Message-----

From: Geoffrey Leigh - NRCC [mailto:geoffrey@norfolkrcc.org.uk] 

Sent: 25 October 2005 10:57

To: s.gerrard@uea.ac.uk
Subject: Meeting on 23rd November

Dear Simon,

Can I confirm that either yourself or one of your team from CRed will be

present on the 23rd ? The venue is Saham Toney village hall called the

Wells-Cole Centre (Saham Toney is near to Watton to the north). The

meeting starts at 6.30 with refreshments for a 7pm start to the meeting

proper.

You did mention that you might know of a community person who could

present that aspect of the debate - any suggestions of people I could

approach?

Geoffrey.
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